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We at Avanta appreciate the loyalty that our
clients have demonstrated over the years and
would like to reward that loyalty by introducing a
new Avanta Referral Rewards (ARR) program.

We currently receive a number of new system
sales  from client referrals of the Avanta System
to doctors and  office managers who are unhappy
with their current system and/or support. We
pride ourselves in the industry leading support
we provide, and are confident knowing that our
product matches up with the best.

Details of the ARR program will accompany an
Avanta client survey which was recently mailed
out to every office. We would appreciate it if you
would candidly and completely answer every
question in the survey and return it to us in the
enclosed envelope. To show our appreciation for
your input, Dan will deliver a box of delicious
chocolates to your office at your next update
once we receive your completed survey. If you
have any questions or suggestions, please call
Avanta and ask for Dan.

ARR Program

Avanta is proud to welcome Dr. Cain (a
Cardiovascular/Internal Specialist located in
Tarzana) and Dr. Aney (a Pediatric Specialist
located in San Juan Capistrano) to the Avanta
family. Both of these physicians have recently
chosen the Avanta System as their new practice
management system. We are happy to have both
of these new clients join the growing ranks of
satisfied Avanta clients.

AVANTA SEMINARS
ARE ON THE MOVE

Avanta moved its main office from Encino, in the
San Fernando Valley to Agoura Hills about three
years ago. As our office moved, so did the
location for our free Avanta Seminars. We would
like everyone to take advantage of these
informative and instructive Avanta Seminars,
however the attendance has not been as robust
as we would like. It has been brought to our
attention that the extra travel distance has
become a factor in attending the seminars, that
are held throughout the year at our office.

Our plans for the next Avanta Seminar are to
change the location from our office in Agoura
Hills to a more central locale. This should make
attending the Seminar more convenient for most
of our clients. We are currently considering
several different options as possible locations
for the next Avanta Seminar, including
conference rooms in your office. Keep in mind
that using your office to hold an Avanta Seminar
would require use of your space for consecutive
days, and increase traffic in your office. If you
would like to offer your space, or have comments
about the seminar location, please call Avanta
and ask for Dan.


